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To whom it may concern Langenfeld, 24.11.2021

Production date of Orthomol products

We, the company Orthomol pharmazeutische Vertriebs GmbH, hereby declare that that the difference
between the production date on the packaging and the production date on our website is caused by
the different laws in the Federal Republic of Germany and the Russian Federation.

On the one hand the production date of the earliest produced component is specified. On the other
hand, however, you can find the production date on which the products were produced by Orthomol.

Please note, that the important information on the package and on the website is the best before date
and should be always identical.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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